

St Nicholas CE Primary, Hurst - PTA minutes Friday 29th January 2021 9.30am

Attendees:

Debra McGrail (Headteacher)
Dee Morley (treasurer)
Sarah Sollesse (Secretary)
Liz Cox (Secretary)
Harry Morley
Louise Gawthorn
Mike Rand

Agenda Items and Discussion	Actions
PTA Team	
<p>Chair and Vice Chair roles for Spring and Summer Terms.</p> <p>There continues to be no response to roles. Mike and Louise will be standing down from PTA.</p> <p>Discussed ways of supporting parents to be more informed/involved to support the PTA e.g. a survey/info pack.</p> <p>Agreed to have PTA handbook with all events and what is required to support parents that wish to help. PTA can develop this.</p>	<p>SS</p>
PTA Accounts	
<p>DMo Confirmed</p> <p>Currently the PTA account has £9322.91. This is (since the last PTA meeting) after paying £1410 - sept -Dec 2020 parents contributions back to school, £150 each for Longfellow and Donaldson "cake sale" and £2085 for reader scheme.</p> <p>Miss McGrail offered to send email with gift aid forms for parents who Dee didn't have gift aid forms for. Miss McGrail requested for Chromebooks and laptops for school.</p> <p>PTA put forward a budget of £3000 to fund for it. Miss McGrail to ask Mrs Middleton to find out specs for laptops/chromebooks</p>	<p>HM/DM</p>
Events	
<p>Spring Term</p> <p>Virtual Disco after Feb half terms Dee to contact the entertainer regarding availability</p>	<p>DMo/PTA</p>

<p>Link to mothers day and keep to 12th march for mums and kids disco Possible donations dependant when it takes place</p> <p>Pancake decorating Decorate pancakes and share pics Pictures to include on PTA newsletter Additional fundraising ideas discussed:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Amazon and easy fundraising • Bags to school not possible • School lottery – discussed, parents pay £1 per month and prize draws – Dee to circulate details. Limited Admin pressure • 200 club – discussed but may be more admin heavy • St Nicholas tea towel – shopping bags in school design – Liz and Dee to explore this • Top trumps cards • Design a teddy/easter bunny – may be more appropriate for the younger children <p>World book day for march – keep as agenda item and send out info PTA giving money for cake sales DM thanked PTA and will confirm which classes have received money/require money</p> <p>Agreed to discuss summer term at next PTA Meeting – ideas for next agenda</p>	<p>DMo</p> <p>LC/DMo/CG</p> <p>DM</p>
School Spending Requests	
<p>£3000 agd for laptops/chrome books</p>	
Field Project	
<p>We need an update on what is happening, survey, photos, costs.</p> <p>We have a contact from Wayne Smith for Sports England. We have applied for funding from DFE to change the fencing next to the adventure playground. Perimeter needs to be 1.8m to stop people getting in.</p>	
AOB and Date for next meeting	
<p>next meeting Friday 12th March 9.30</p>	